
Subject: Re: Any update on OS X
Posted by Pavel A. Romashkin on Mon, 18 Mar 2002 17:11:47 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

As far as I know RSI received what they need to fix the reported bug in
Mac IDL v. 5.5. The reason they just sit on it is unknown to me.
One upside is that they at least *wanted* to have the fix. This may mean
that they have not given up completely.
Cheers,
Pavel

Struan Gray wrote:
>  
>      Has anyone receieved any info on the proposed
>  solution(s) for IDL on Mac OS X?  My maintainence is up for
>  renewal and I'm facing strong arguments for simply dropping
>  IDL.  RSI promised me that "something good" would be
>  available by now, but nothing whatsoever has happened (in
>  public at least).
>  
>      I'm not asking for people to break confidentiality
>  agreements, just giving IDL one last chance before I pull
>  the plug.
>  
>  Struan
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